
 

 

  

GMS PTO 
Mission Statement:  

The GMS PTO desires to provide financial 
support and a volunteer base of parents 

to assist in academic programs and 
events that celebrate the staff and 

students at Greenwood Middle School. 

2018-2019 

Announcements 
PTO Membership 

It’s not too late!  

You can join PTO for only $8 per family for 18-19 school year.  Your 
membership goes a long way towards enabling the PTO to financially 

support events such as: 
the annual author visit, Reality Store, field trips,  

supplies for teachers, and other events throughout the year.   
You can join by stopping by the GMS office  

during school hours or  

by contacting Kara Baker at k_baker@wvpa.com . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2018-19 Meeting Dates 
Aug 2   Dec 6  Apr 4  
Sept 6   Jan 10   May 2 
Oct 4   Feb 7 
Nov 8  Mar 7 

 All meetings are held in  
Community Rm, 2nd Floor, 7pm.  

Parents are always welcome! 

 

There are upcoming volunteer opportunities for you!  

Watch for details soon about ways you can help.  You can locate 
us on Facebook at “Greenwood Middle School PTO.” 
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We had an AWESOME first week of school!  Let’s keep that vibe going! 

21 Aug: Ella’s FroYo, $5 purchase at lunch 

27 Aug: Starting 27 Aug every Mon/Wed 5-6pm @GHS Mr. Higdon will host “open gym” for 
all 6th, 7th, and 8th grade boys who are interested in playing basketball. 

3 Sep: Labor Day (NO SCHOOL!) 

15-19 Oct: Fall Break! 

Yearbooks are for sale in the front office or online at yearbookforever.com.  Cost is $30.  
Cost rises the further in to school we get.   

Attention 7th and 8th grade parents: Please visit the 21st Centurty Scholarship link on the 
GMS Homepage to learn more about the program and how your child may earn up to a 4-
year scholarship at an Indiana college or university.  

 

**Stay tuned for updates both on our website and our Facebook page!** 

 
 

 

 
 

THANK YOU to all those who helped last year with 8th grade Exit, 
8th grade dance, Field Day!  THANK YOU to all those who helped 

this year with 6th grade lockers and schedule pick-up night!  

We couldn’t do it without volunteers!! Please see our Facebook 
page for opportunities or attend the monthly meetings to find 

out what’s needed.    

 

 New Happenings: 


